
  

URGENT: RECALL NOTICE  
August 25, 2022 

 
 

Dear WELD Off Road Customer, 

Our records indicate that you purchased a WELD Off Road Wheel 17” 8 lugs CRUX Product No. 
W12079017500 or W12079018500 or W12079082500 or W11979017500 or W11979018500 or 
W11979082500 between December 2021 and today. 

We have learned of an incident in which it was claimed that the product failed.  We have immediately 
undertaken an investigation to determine the cause of this reported incident. 

OUT OF AN ABUNDANCE OF CAUTION, WE URGENTLY ASK YOU REMOVE THE UNITS FROM YOUR 
VEHICLE AS SOON AS POSSIBLE AND IMMEDIATELY RETURN IT TO YOUR PLACE OF PURCHASE.  DO 
NOT CONTINUE TO USE THE PRODUCT.  WE ALSO URGENTLY REQUEST RETAILERS TO IMMEDIATELY 
CEASE SELLING THE PRODUCT. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact our Customer Support Team via 
telephone at 1-800-788-9353 or via e-mail sales@mw.company or via mail at Weld Off Road, 6600 
Stadium Drive, Kansas City, Mo,64129. 

We sincerely apologize for any resulting inconvenience.  You are a valued WELD customer and we take 
this opportunity to thank you for your loyalty.  

Sincerely,  

WELD Off Road  


